
Republic of the Philippines 

ANTI-MONEY LAUNDERING COUNCIL 

SECRETARIAT  

                                  OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

 

8 February 2021 

 

 

Ms. Loralhei David 
National Sales Manager 

Taal Vista Hotel 

10th Floor, one E.COM Center 

Harbor Drive, Mall of Asia 

Complex CBP-IA, Pasay City 

 

Dear Ms. David: 

 

Subject: Notice of Award (NOA) 

 

We are pleased to notify you that your price quotation for Lease of Venue for 

the Post Observation Period Report (POPR) Writeshop from 09-13 February 2021 

of the amount of Four Hundred Eighty-Three Thousand Nine Hundred Seventy-Five 

Pesos (PhP483,975.00), inclusive of all costs and applicable taxes, has been accepted 

pursuant to AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 21-16, series of 2021. 

 

In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by 

signing at the portion provided below. Kindly return to us a signed copy of this NOA 

within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
 

Conforme: 

Taal Vista Hotel 

 
LORALHEI DAVID 

   
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative 

Date:  
                                                                                                   

 

                      File/Ref. No. AMLCS-BAC-20  

 

 

Room 507, 5/F, EDP Building, Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas Complex, Malate, Manila, Philippines 
Tel. No.: (+632) 708-70-66; Fax No.: (+632) 708-79-09 .www.amlc.gov.ph.secretariat@amlc.gov.ph 

Ant' 


